[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Guardian and Student,

Your student has decided to join the Asian Culture Club! We are all very excited that he/she joined! The Asian Culture Club at Spanish Springs High School is a club designed for students who want to learn more about Asian cultures. Students do not have to be of an Asian background to join the club. The Asian Culture Club welcomes anyone who wants to join. The club offers a great opportunity to meet new people and learn about Asian cultures and customs. Our purpose is to teach other students about the different traditional and pop cultures, foods, folk tales, and languages from different Asian countries. We will be focusing on Japan, Korea, China, and the Philippines. We will talk about traditional clothing, the modern “pop” culture (music, clothing, anime, movies), culinary varieties, famous folktales, and the basic languages, such as the alphabet and greetings. Our focus is also to bring together students. Although we all have different backgrounds and stories, we will share experiences and learn together. Please make sure that you talk to your student so that they have a chance to share what they have learned. 

Thank you for your support!
Aya Sato
Asian Culture Club President


------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
To make sure that the parent/guardian approves of the student’s membership, please check off one of the options and sign below. Thank you 

☐ I approve of my student entering the Asian Culture Club
☐ I do not approve of my student entering the Asian Culture Club




Parent/Guardian Signature         					Date



Student Signature 							Date
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